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I would like to open my letter with a prayer for all the children, teachers, staff, as well as home school educators and children. Lord, as we begin a new school year, I pray that you give all 
involved a gift of wisdom and understanding so that they can enjoy learning and see your hands in the things that are being taught. God, please keep our children safe and mindful of what they are being taught. Amen
It has been a good summer with much going on and a good and safe harvest. We have also had much needed rain. Please add to your prayers a thank you to the Lord for all the things that transpired this summer, good or bad, we are a thankful people.
This summer has seen above average attendance here at church and on line. The atmosphere at church has been good and cheerful. Let’s continue to share God’s grace and joy to all we meet.
Psalm 16:11 NKJV You will show me the path of life; In Your presence is fullness of joy; At Your right hand are pleasures forevermore.

God’s Blessings,
Pastor Galen
